
From: Shea Daniels
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
Subject: HB 23 Support for Municipals
Date: Saturday, April 15, 2017 9:35:09 AM

Dear Senator MacKinnon

 

Please pass HB 23.  Medical coverage for spouses and dependents of police officers killed
in the line of duty should be a mandatory benefit provided by all state or municipal
police departments. Thank you for your time and service.

Shea Hallett

Airport Police & Fire Officer

1313 Bainbridge Blvd

Fairbanks, AK 99701

907-978-2252

Sent from my iPhone 
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